
From: CityClerk
To: ; CityClerk
Cc: Maureen Harvey; Shanna Fitzgerald; Andrea Roberts; Ann-Marie Cashin; Ashley Murray; Dave Wadden; Jason

Sinyard; Karen Chafe; Ken O"Brien; Lindsay Lyghtle Brushett; Planning
Subject: RE: (EXT) Discretionary use application 233 Hamilton Ave
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 9:52:43 AM

Good Morning:

We thank you for your feedback and advise that all submissions will be presented to Council for consideration prior
to a final decision being reached on this application.

Elaine Henley

Elaine Henley
City Clerk
t. 576-8202
c. 691-0451

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 8:43 AM
To: CityClerk <cityclerk@stjohns.ca>
Subject: (EXT) Discretionary use application 233 Hamilton Ave

Just taking a moment to express my support for this business and discretionary usage at this site in my
neighbourhood. I have no idea who they are, or what they’ll be printing, but I support people creating businesses in
their homes, especially in these hard times, and especially ones that create books. It sounds like perhaps the least
disruptive business imaginable and I hope the city approves the use.

Disclaimer: This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information intended only for the individual(s)
addressed in the message. If you are not the intended recipient, any other distribution, copying, or disclosure is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately by return email and delete
the original message.

Any correspondence with employees, agents, or elected officials of the City of St. John’s may be subject to
disclosure under the provisions of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015, S.N.L. 2015, c.A-
1.2.


